
  

 

 

November 2016 

Bushmills Primary 
School & Nursery Unit 

November Update 

Remembrance Day 

As we approach “Remembrance Day” we have once again been 

asked by the Royal British Legion to support the annual “Poppy 

Appeal”.  Poppies are now available in school for pupils to 

purchase.  Please note that these will be available until Friday 

11th November 2016. 
 

Our school will also be represented at two “Remembrance Services” 

being held in the centre of Bushmills later this week. 
 

On Friday morning (11th November) at 11:00am a short service will 

be held by members of the British Legion when a two minute 

silence will be observed at exactly 11:00am.  Our Head Boy 

(Joshua Wilmont) and Head Girl (Rhianna 

Hartin) along with House Captains (Taylor 

Maxwell, Kayleigh Crawford, Abby Wilmont and 

Chloe Horner) will be in attendance. 
 

Also on Sunday 13th November our House 

Captains will lay a wreath on behalf of the 

school at the morning “Remembrance Day” 

service. 
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Carpark Signage 

Please note that a new sign has been 
erected as you enter our school grounds.  
The sign reads as follows:   

Staff & Visitor Parking Only Beyond This 
Point.   

I feel the need to remind all parents about 
this important safety issue as sadly some 

are continuing to drive into the school 
grounds!  Your co-operation with this matter 
would be greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 

Surprise Visit 

I am delighted to report that yesterday 
in school we had a surprise visit from 
Mrs Howard (Christina) who popped in at 
snack time to see everyone.  I can report 
that she is glad to be home from 
hospital and is making good progress. 
 

 


